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June 13, 2015 

Mayor and Council 
City of Victoria 
#1 Centennial Square 
Victoria BC V8V 1P6 

Attention: Mayor Lisa Helps 

Dear Mayor Helps: 

I am writing on behalf of the Board of the Ross Bay Villa Society to convey 
the Board's appreciation for Council's recent approval of the Society's 
application for a Strategic Plan Grant for the restoration of the Children's 
Room at Ross Bay Villa Historic House Museum. 

We are very pleased to be able to begin the restoration and look forward to 
completing the project, reporting to the City and opening the room to the 
public in the near future. This addition to the "open rooms" will significantly 
enhance the experience for those who visit Ross Bay Villa Historic House 
Museum and we thank Council for helping to make this endeavour possible. 

Regards 

Davyd McMinn 
Vice President Ross Bay Villa Society 
www.rossbavvilla.orginfo@rossbavvilla.org 

cc. Chris Coates, City Clerk 


